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May 26,2016

Advice No. C47-2016

The Honorable Susan Ackerman, John Savage and Stephen Bloom, Commissioners

Oregon Public Utility Commission
P.O. Box 2148

Salem, Oregon 97308-2148

Attention: Vikie Bailey-Goggins, Administrator,
Tariffs and Data Analysis

Dear Commissioners Ackennan, Savage and Bloom:

Please withdraw our previous filing C47-2016 filed on May 23, 2016. The rates in the contract are the same
as the rates in the Oregon Price List sheets 175-177.

Yours very truly,

/i'L
w.yi.rii^L

Michelle "Chelle" Lyn Rivers

Cc: Phil Grate, CenturyLink


